
SHREWSBURY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
100 MAPLE AVENUE 

SHREWSBURY, MASSACHUSETTS 
  

MINUTES OF SCHOOL COMMITTEE EXECUTIVE SESSION 
 Conference Room A 

Shrewsbury Town Hall 
  

Wednesday, December 20, 2017 
  

Present:  ​Dr. Dale Magee, Chairperson; Mr. Jon Wensky, Vice Chairperson; Ms. Sandy Fryc, 
Secretary; Ms. Erin Canzano; Mr. Jason Palitsch; Dr. Joseph Sawyer, Superintendent of Schools; 
Ms. Amy Clouter; Assistant Superintendent of Schools; Mr. Patrick Collins, Assistant 
Superintendent of Finance and Operations; and Ms. Barb Malone, Director of Business Services 
 
Dr. Magee opened Executive Session at 8:20 pm. 

 

Topic I 

On a motion by Erin Canzano, seconded by Jason Palitsch, executive session meeting minutes 
from September 27, 2017 were unanimously approved by the committee.  Roll call votes were as 
follows: Dr. Magee, yes; Ms. Canzano, yes; Mr. Palitsch, yes; Mr. Wensky, yes; and Ms. Fryc, 
yes. 

Topic II 

On motion by Erin Canzano, seconded by Jason Palitsch, executive session meeting minutes 
from September 27, 2017 were unanimously approved for release by the committee.  Roll call 
votes were as follows: Dr. Magee, yes; Ms. Canzano, yes; Mr. Palitsch, yes; Mr. Wensky, yes; 
and Ms. Fryc, yes. 

 

Topic III 

Barb advised the group that the kick off session with the Shrewsbury Paraprofessional 
Association would take place on January 22, 2018.  Barb, Meg Belsito, Jon Wensky and Sandy 
Fryc have met on several occasions to plan for the upcoming negotiations. 

 

Adjournment 

On a motion from Jason Palitsch, seconded by Erin Canzano, executive session was adjourned 
into open session at 8:41pm.  Roll call votes were as follows: Dr. Magee, yes; Ms. Canzano, yes; 
Mr. Palitsch, yes; Mr. Wensky, yes; and Ms. Fryc, yes. 

 



Respectfully submitted,  

Ms. Sandra Fryc, Secretary 

 

Documents Referenced: 

9/27/17 Executive Session Meeting Minutes 


